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Memorandum
To: Jonathan B. Jarvis, Director

i k Service
From: obert A. Knox
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for Investigations

Subject: Bureau Non-Responsive Designation
The Office of Inspector General (O1G) referred the following cases to your office on the

date listed below “For Bureau Action as Deemed Appropriate — Response Required”. As of this
date, our office has not received responses to these referrals.
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OI-VA-11-0371-1 CAPE CANAVERAL 11/15/2012 110
NATIONAL PARK |

The Bureau was advised in April 2007 that our office will no longer maintain open casc
files indefinitely for matters that remain overdue and unresolved, and these matters will be
reported to the Secretary’s Office as well as to Congress in our semi-annual reports. Therefore,
we are closing these case files with a non-responsive designation.
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Weask that your 016 Lidison continues with their efforis 1o resolve the tesues referred 1o
youroffice, and when we receive yourresponge. it will be annotated in our case management
systen. I you have any questions, please contret me at {2023 2084 357,
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